

tudents at AE/MS react to the announcement that this year's play will be Alice in Wonderland. The students had been given teasers for weeks Caption and photo: Kasey Schoch leading up to the announcement.

Proctor Hosts Annual Fall Art Show; Jazz/Rock Ensemble

November 11, 6 and 7 PM respectively

Scott Allenby, Proctor Academy

Proctor's Visual Arts Department will host its annual Fall Art Show on Friday, November 11, at 6 PM in the Wilkins Meeting House. Student work from woodworking, metal engineering, metal sculpture, studio art, ceramics, and photography will be on display prior to a 7 PM Jazz/Rock Ensemble performance. Both events are open to the public.

School Matters! The *Beacon* needs your help with school news.

PARENTS: HOW ARE THE KIDS?

Parents, please help the *Beacon* keep alive the connection between your grown kids and the community they grew up in!

Send news of how they're doing in college, in their careers, engagements, marriages, babies, promotions, etc. Everyone in town takes great pride in seeing how "our" kids turn out - please help us keep them up to date.

Send news and pictures to Articles@AndoverBeacon.com!



E/MS eighth grader Isaac Norris gets into the mix while playing against Franklin Middle School this month.

Caption: Kasey Schoch. Photo: Adalyn Boucher

Rec Soccer from page 40

Grade 3/4 Girls: Stephanie McDonald and Kirsten Goodwin

Grade 5/6 Boys: Shane Szilagyi Grade 5/6 Girls: Isaiah Mason and Kirsten Goodwin

As we look ahead to next year, Andover Rec Soccer is in dire need of a new Director (or Directors). Please in the Merrimack League. spread the word and consider stepping continue to offer youth sports for the Town of Andover. If you are interested, email Scott Allenby (allenbysc@proctoracademy.org) or Alan Hanscom (alan. hanscom@yahoo.com) to learn more.

Andover Rec Basketball

will begin in mid-November. Signups Director Scott Allenby at allenbysc@ are due by November 7 and can be proctoracademy.org.

found at AndoverRecreationDepartment. SportNgin.com/register/form/951154783. As in past years, the Grades K-2 group will take part in weekly clinics on Sunday afternoons, while the 3rd and 4th graders will compete in the ICB League out of Penacook with other Merrimack Valley feeder schools. The 5th and 6th grade teams will take part

Games will take place on Saturinto this role so that we can be sure to days starting December 3 and running through mid-February for Grades 3-6. All interested families should complete the registration forms as soon as possible, as late registrations will not be accepted due to the need to finalize rosters for each league. Questions should The Andover Rec Basketball season be directed to Andover Rec Basketball

In Celebration!

A birth! A birthday, a graduation, new job, promotion, engagement, wedding, anniversary, retirement ... so many life events to celebrate!

If you'd like to celebrate an important event with a donation to the Beacon, we will print a simple list of all such donations quarterly.

> For details, visit AndoverBeacon.com/InCelebration or mail a check to PO Box 149, Andover NH 03216.



Full and Part Time Preschool Programs

Quality, affordable, hands-on care • Open year round, 7:30 to 5:30 Call Doreen for more information: 603 735-5900

45 North Street, Andover • ImaginationInn@gmail.com

Share the Joy of Andover!



You, your friends, and your family can stay connected to Andover all year 'round.

AndoverBeacon.com/Subscribe



For Becky's Gift

Selling quality tack and apparel to support Becky's Gift Equine Relief, a 501c3 non-profit with a mission to assist NH horse owners in need.

Open: Thurs-Fri 11 AM-3 PM Sat 10 AM-1 PM

At The Andover Community Hub. 157 Main St., Andover NH

Email: linda_s_barnes@hotmail.com



This Page Sponsored by Andover Elementary/Middle School